

August 21, 2023

Dear Families,

We have been informed by Jemma that the electrical supply to the Glenroy Campus will not be available between 7:30am to 9:30am on Wednesday August 23. As a result, classes at the Glenroy Campus will begin at 9:30am, starting with a 10-minute homeroom and period 2 as normal from 9:43am. We apologise for the late notice. There will be supervision provided for students that need to arrive before 9.30am.

This only affects the Glenroy Campus. Classes at the Broadmeadows campus will be running as normal.

Kind Regards,

Mr Robert Dullard

Rv. Dullard

Acting Principal

Mr Stuart Harrison

Deputy Principal

Head of Glenroy Campus